
Reporting Information 

Dear Colleague,

Thank you for choosing to attend the 2017 Undergraduate Symposium on Pre-Hospital, Emergency 
and Extreme Medicine.

We have compiled these details to inform you of the programme and format for the day.

Date: Saturday 10th June 2017

Start of Registration: 0815 am

Start of Conference: 0900 am

End of Conference: 1700 pm 

Venue: Cochrane Building, Heath Park, Cardiff, CF14 4YU

Parking: Free car parking is available on Saturdays at the Heath Park car park which can be found off 
King George V Drive East. SatNavs and Google Maps should direct you correctly to Heath Park (CF14 
4EN).

Where to Report: You will be welcomed by a member of the organising committee on arrival to the 
Cochrane Building. The registration desk will be situated in the foyer.

Breaks: Tea/coffee and pastries will be available upon arrival and a sandwich lunch will be provided. 
There will also be mid-morning and mid-afternoon refreshment breaks, during which tea, coffee and 
juice will be provided. Vegetarian, vegan and allergen-free food will be provided throughout the day.

Workshops: Thank you for stating your preference for the workshops that you would like to attend. 
Where possible, you will be allocated to the workshops that you requested. The workshops that you 
have been allocated to will be stated on your name badge on the day of the conference.

Dress Code: Smart/Casual. Please be aware that during some workshops you may have the 
opportunity to perform practical skills, such as CPR. 
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What you need to bring with you:

• A copy of the email you have received from us regarding your confirmation of place (with your 
name) and your conference registration number. Please note that you will not be allowed to attend 
the conference without this information.

• Your University/Hospital identification 

We look forward to meeting you at the event. In the interim, please do not hesitate to contact us at 
info@doctorsacademy.org.uk if you have any queries. 

With very best wishes, 

Organising Committee for the Undergraduate Symposium on Pre-Hospital, Emergency and Extreme 
Medicine 2017 

and 

Doctors Academy Directorate of Undergraduate Events
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